
STOP! No new gas station at Llano Rd./Hwy 12! 
 

We urge the County of Sonoma to DENY the proposal for a new gas station, car wash and mini-mart at 5300 
Sebastopol Road (Highway 12 and Llano Road), for the following reasons: 
• It is completely unnecessary – there are already seven gas stations in a five-mile radius 

• The proposed site is in the Laguna de Santa Rosa, critical habitat for the endangered California tiger salamander 

• The gasoline and diesel fuel will be stored in above ground tanks due to risk of groundwater contamination 

• There will be impacts from increased traffic and congestion 

• We are facing a climate crisis. Sonoma County has taken a lead in trying to reduce greenhouse gas emissions and encourage the 
use of clean energy. Gas stations are decreasing and sales of electric cars are soaring.  

 

PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY 

Name Phone Email Zip Code 
 
 

   

 
 

   

 
 

   

 
 

   

   
 

 

   
 

 

   
 

 

   
 

 

 
 

   

 
 

   

 
 

   

 
Please contact this number to return signed petitions, and for more info contact: 707-829-3460 
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